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Sent:
To:

Subject:

Laurie Surla <laurie.surla@yahoo.com>
Saturday, March 6, 2010 9:35 AM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation-DO NOT CHANGE!

Dear Mr. Stawick,

Please DO NOT CHANGE the current margins!You will only hurt the economy and the ability of people like myself to
make a little money. I’m hold a mini account, which is all I can afford, but it is bringing in SOMETHING for me, versus
nothing.

Laurie Surla
208 W. Camp
Lumberton, MS 39455


